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Appeal of David Barlage to a Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at 810 BUFFALO STREET.

I am at the property at least once a week maintaining, mowing, shoveling and preparing to get code
compliance done as soon as funds area vailable. | check for mail, newspapers and see that property is in good
order.

October 21, 2013

Mike Kalis

Lots of work orders 2011-Present

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of David Barlage to a Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at 810
BUFFALO STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of
City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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